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COVID-19 MEASURES 

UPDATED: January 4, 2021  
 

Until further notice, Chapleau Cree First Nation offices will be operating ESSENTIAL SERVICES ONLY.  
Chapleau Cree Auto/Truck and Small Engine Repair Garages are closed to the public.  Where necessary, 
staff will be working and available from home.  

Chapleau Cree First Nation staff will be available by phone, email, and other forms of communication 
during regular business hours.  For your safety and that of our employees and community members, we 
ask that you limit office visits during this time.   

Our Councillors will continue to keep abreast of the current COVID-19 Pandemic and will meet as 
necessary to review operation planning for Chapleau Cree First Nation.  We thank you for patience 
during this time.  I can assure you that we are doing everything possible to assist and support our 
community, keeping safety and security as our primary concern, while we navigate this difficult time 
together. 

As this situation evolves, we will continue to keep you informed to the best of our ability.  Please 
continue to see our website at www.chapleaucree.ca for further information and updates. 

 

Meegwetch, 

 

Chief Keith Corston 
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